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Date: December 9, 2020 

To: All BCGEU Members at South Hill Child Care Society 

Re: Bargaining committee  
 
 

I am pleased to announce that Usha Saroha has been nominated and 
acclaimed for the open position of bargaining committee member for 
South Hill Child Care.  I want to thank Usha for stepping forward to 
represent you during this round of bargaining.  
 
If you have not already had an opportunity to complete a bargaining 
survey please submit one directly to Usha or the area office as these 
provide the committee with important information on bargaining 
priorities.  
 
In solidarity, 
 
Nicki Pearson 
Staff Representative 
 
Attachment (1) – Bargaining Questionnaire 
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